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Students and parents!  Cold weather is 

here!  If your students  arrive at school 

before the building doors open 

(7:30am) please remind them that the 

Cafeteria doors are open at 7:15.  This 

is a warm place to greet and gather, it 

has restrooms, and breakfast is served 

starting at 7:15 – which is a great way 

to start their learning day!   

WE DO NOT ACCEPT OVER-THE-PHONE       

STUDENT CHECKOUTS. 

You are required to come into the office with 

a photo ID in order to 

check out a student, 

UNLESS a note is   

provided  BEFORE the 

start of school. 


